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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
Thank you to all our participants at the 
Christmas meeting at Rancho Canada. The 
course, itself, survived both the rains, 
beforehand, and an odd assortment of a 
100 or so golfers o While we didnf!t 
challenge any course records we did get 
to play 18 holes in some glorious, sunny 
weather. Thank you again to the staff of 
Rancho. . * Carl, John, and Shim. Special 
thanks to superintendent Tim Greenwald 
and wife, Hayes, for their help. 

While in Monterey we set up our handi-
capping system with the NCGA. They will 
provide us with the same service they 
provide the PGA of NC. Myrtle can answer 
any questiong in regard to our new service. 

Mark your calendar for Jan. 9, 1986 where 
we will meet again at Diablo Creek in Concord. Until then, stay warm and 
have a very Merry Chrismasc 

MEETINGS 
JANUARY 15-16 - 22nd Annual Turf 6c Landscape Exposition, Sacramento 

Convention Center 

JANUARY 29-Feb 5'- 57th International Golf Course Conference 6c Show, 

San Francisco 

FEBRUARY 19 - Fairway Glen GC, Santa Clara 

MARCH - Arbuckle GC, Arbuckle (Joint meeting - Sierra Nevada) 

APRIL T Richmond CC, Richmond (Annual Meeting) 

MAY - De Laveaga GC, Santa Cruz 

JUNE - Palo Alto Hills CC, Palo Alto 

JULY 14 * Silverado CC 6c Resort, Napa (Supt/Pro Tournament) 


